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WASDA Recognitions 

 
CONGRATULATIONS and 
THANK YOU to the following 
recipients of the Wisconsin 
Association of School District 
Administrators Bert Grover Child 
Advocacy Award. The recipients 
are eager partners of the District 
and were nominated as a result of 
their efforts to help support 
students and staff. 

 
• Cooked2Serve Project 
• Daeffler’s Quality Meats 
• Frederic Public Library 
• Schaeffer Manufacturing 
• Aribella’s Boutique 
• Youth Sports Unlimited 
• Frederic Grocery 
• W.I.N.G.S. Foundation 
• Frandsen Family 

Foundation 
• Crosswalk Community 

Church 

 

 

Graduation Celebration 
Congratulations to our 25 
graduates and their families, 
who will celebrate this 
fantastic accomplishment 
on Friday night at 7 PM in 
the Performance Center. 
Our graduates also 
celebrated on Monday 
evening, at our Evening of 
Excellence, where 
approximately $80,000 in 
scholarships was awarded. I 
wish them the very best as 
they run out into the great 
big world. Thank you to the 
Frederic Scholarship 
Foundation, and the many 
individual benefactors, for 
their dedicated work of 
bringing about higher 
education opportunities to 
our graduates.  
 

 

Early Childhood Continuing 
Education 
Congratulations to 3 of our Roots 
and Branches staff members who 
graduated with their Associates 
degree in Early Childhood over the 
past week, two from Northwood 
Technical College and one from 
Northwest Technical College. Two 
will continue their pursuit of their 
Bachelors degree at UW 
Whitewater and one will continue 
at NWTC for her Administrative 
Credential in Early Childhood. 
Currently, additional staff members 
are in various education programs 
at Northwood Tech, NWTC, 
University of Minnesota, and UW 
Eau Claire. By fall, 12 staff 
members will be actively pursuing 
higher education certifications and 
degrees. 
 
District to Partner with WI 
Reading Corps 
The District has developed a 
partnership with Reading Corps to 
have two reading tutors onsite next 
year working 1:1 with students in 
grades K-3. Reading Corps’ goal is 
to have every student reading by 
3rd grade and every student ready 
for algebra by the end of 8th grade. 
While this will be our first 
experience working with Reading 
Corps, we may have the 
opportunity to expand into Math 
Corps in the future. 
 

 



Graduation 

05/20/2022 @ 7PM 

 

CESA 11 Annual 

Delegate 

Convention: 

06/06/2022 @7:00 PM 

In Turtle Lake 

 

Next Committee of 

the Whole Meeting:  

06/22/2022 @ 5 PM 

 

Next Regular Board 

Meeting:  

06/22/2022 @ 6 PM 

 

 

 

 

UP COMING EVENTS 
Northwood Technical College Graduate Survey Information 
According to the 2020-21 graduate survey result, of which 763 graduates 
responded, these graduates had an average starting annual salary of 
$46,453. The 5 highest paying careers at Northwood Tech are: 

• Nursing Associate Degree  $74,266 average annual salary 
• Truck Driving    $57,654 average annual salary 
• Welding/Maintenance/Fabrication $53,530 average annual salary 
• Architectural Commercial Design $48,703 average annual salary 
• EMT - Paramedic   $48,634 average annual salary 

 
The average annual salary by degree type are: 

• Associate Degree   $46,388 
• Two-Year Technical Diploma  $52,025 
• One-Year Technical Diploma  $41,487 
• Short-Term Technical Diploma $52,281 

  
35% attend Northwood Tech in preparation for getting a job, while 27% 
attend to make a career change. 

 

 


